
Meeting #12
Jul 29, 2022

The following reflects the proceedings from the eleventh (11th) meeting held of the Software
Transparency Foundation on July 29th , 2022 at 9am (CET).

The meeting was called to order by Mr. José María Lancho Rodríguez and was held via video
conference.

ATTENDEES:
The following attendees participated in the meeting:
Mr. José María Lancho Rodríguez
Mr. Alberto Gomez
Mr. Julian Coccia

The following attendees, representing sponsors and guests, participated in the meeting:
Mr. Alec Zheng (Huawei)
Mr. Fernando García (Fg-tec)
Mr. Javier Ailbirt (TheEye)
Ms. Daniela Rosso (TheEye)

AGENDA ITEMS:
1. Opening comments
Mr. Lancho Rodríguez thanked everyone for participating, and opened the meeting congratulating
the team at TheEye for joining the Software Transparency Foundation. It is becoming difficult to
satisfy all time zones with a single meeting. Members are encouraged to share content a few days
before the next meeting in case they cannot attend online. An email distribution list will be set up to
improve offline communication.
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2. Sponsorship program
Mr. Gomez presented Mr. Ailbirt and Ms. Rosso from TheEye. TheEye is an Open Source
automation and workflow management system which they are looking at integrating with the OSSKB
API. Mr. Gomez added that ongoing dialog is taking place with a number of universities and
applications will start to formalize soon.

3. Project Office Updates
Mr. Coccia presented updates from the project office. We now have an automated report with
OSSKB usage by date and country. This report will soon be circulated automatically.

Mr. Zheng has made great progress with the QoS solution for the API, which will be soon deployed
in a test environment. This will provide a better solution to ensure the OSSKB API is available to all
users.

Work is ongoing for bringing up the first OSSKB mirror in Hong Kong, which will improve service
quality for APAC users.

4. Marketing and events
A proposal has been submitted from the University of Waterloo to feature the OSSKB project for the
MSR (Mining Software Repositories). It was discussed during the meeting that a weekly article will
be generated and shared in the Foundation website and Linkedin channel.

5. Closing comments
Mr. Lancho Rodríguez closed the meeting and scheduled the next meeting for August 26th at 9am
(CET).
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